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M E M O R A N D U M  

October 9, 2018 

 

 

 

To:  Board of Fire Commissioners  

  Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District 

Fm: Charles A. Moore, Fire Chief  

Re: Fire Station Numbering Changes 

 

After a review of Northern Nevada fire operations, it became apparent there is a redundancy 

with fire station and apparatus numbering in the region. This redundancy can lead to 

communication and to fire fighter safety issues on incidents.  

Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District’s (TMFPD) solution is to renumber our apparatus 

and stations, so that there is a clear delineation between other fire agencies. TMFPD’s 

Battalions will be numbered in such a way that the battalion corresponds to the 

stations/apparatus in that battalion. (i.e. Battalion 30 will have all stations/apparatus numbered 

in the 30’s,  Battalion 40 will have stations/apparatus numbered in the 40’s). This will give 

TMFPD the opportunity to have additional future stations and equipment without having 

duplicate or similar to that of other fire agencies and create a simplified system.  

Please see the attached spreadsheet identifying the changes. 
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*Currently leased BLM 

 

Commissioner 

District 
Old Designator 

Station and Apparatus 

New Designator 

Reserve Apparatus 

New Designator 

 BATTALION 4 BATTALION 30 
 Career Stations  

Lucey 30 30 130 
Lucey 16 32 132 
Lucey 14 33 133 
Lucey 36 36 136 
Lucey 37 37 137 
Lucey 39 39 139 

 Training 31, 32, 33 Training 40 
 Volunteer Stations    

Lucey 301 300 N/A 
Lucey 227 320 N/A 
Lucey 382 360 N/A 

   
 BATTALION 3 BATTALION 40 

 Career Stations  
Herman 35 40 140 
Herman 18 42 142 
Herman 13 44 144 

Jung 15 45 145 
Hartung 17 46 146 

 Volunteer Stations    
Herman 351 400 N/A 
Herman 220* 420 N/A 
Herman 221 430 N/A 
Herman 223 440 N/A 
Herman 229 450 N/A 
Herman 331 460 N/A 


